THE SYDNEY MARKET WILL BE CLOSED FOR THE MELBOURNE
CUP PUBLIC HOLIDAY ON 5TH NOVEMBER 2024.

Only pre-order deliveries will be made on Tuesday, 5th
November 2024. Please place your orders by Sunday for both
Monday and Tuesday deliveries.

DELIVERY SCHEDULE

MONDAY, 04 NOVEMBER 2024
DELIVERY AS USUAL

TUESDAY, 05 NOVEMBER 2024
PRE-ORDER DELIVERIES ONLY

WEDNESDAY, 06 NOVEMBER 2024
DELIVERY AS USUAL

*No second run delivery available on Tuesday
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